
 
Minutes of Committee meeting August 5

th
 2008 

Benbow 8pm 

 

Present - Stu, Diane, Jason, Craig, Helen, Carrie. 

Apologies – Louise, Mandi. 

 

1/ Registration 

Stu informed the Committee the players’ registration forms had been 

handed in apart from the Under 7’s B team. These would be handed in as 

soon as Carl could get the paperwork together.  The ‘B’ team are entered 

into the league at the moment even though their paperwork hasn’t been 

completed. 

 

2/ Stainforth Dog Track 

It was agreed each team would receive 14 tickets to sell to anyone 

wanting to go at a cost of £1 per ticket.  The reps would be responsible 

for selling the tickets and handing in the money collected.  Any spare 

tickets are to be handed in as soon as possible so they can be distributed 

between other teams. 

 

3/ Dome Swimming 

Jason confirmed ha had booked the Dome swimming baths for the 7
th
 

September from 5.30-6.30pm.  This activity is open to all players and 

parents and other family members at no cost.  Children must be 

supervised by an adult at all times 

 

4/ Football Nets 

Problems have occurred with the goalposts being stored in the changing 

rooms at Hills Lane.  The goalposts are becoming damaged through 

trying to force them through the narrow doors of the changing rooms.  All 

coaches are from now on to build up nets and take them down for 

matches and training.  No nets are to be built up and stored in the 

changing rooms. 



5/ Code of Conduct 

Stuart to copy the updated Code of Conduct for players and hand out, as 

he has accidentally handed out the old one to all new players. 

 

6/ Christmas Party 

The Committee agreed on food and a DJ and were looking to book 

around mid December and try and obtain more seating. N.B. Since the 

meeting and the typing of the minutes, Diane has booked the Parklands 

for December 14
th
 between 1pm and 5pm (more details will follow). 

 

7/ Equipment 

Sean (U11’s) requested a set of slalom poles for training as have the U7’s 

A team. 

 

A.O.B 

Steve Lelew asked the Committee to consider hiring John Buckley to 

coach teams in WWJFC.  The cost was quoted at £25 per hour.  The 

Committee although agreeing it was a good idea considered the cost too 

expensive. 

 

The meeting was closed at 9.10pm without another time and date being 

set. 

 

 

Next meeting will be on 2
nd
 September 8pm start at The Benbow. 

 
 


